MEMORANDUM SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1   

DATE:

July 29, 2015
TO:

Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602
FROM:

Lora Strine, EPA
SUBJECT:
March 11, 2015 Meeting Regarding Proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants 
SUMMARY
A meeting was held between EPA and Michael Nolan, Minnesota Municipal Utility Association on March 11, 2015 to discuss the proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants. The Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants was proposed on June 2, 2014.
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